
Magnolia Regional Health Center is committed to 
keeping our patients, staff, and community healthy. 

With the growing threat of Coronavirus 2019, we feel 
it is necessary to implement these precautionary 

changes to our Emergency Department visitor policy.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

 Emergency Department
Visitor policy

NO VISITORS are allowed with pa-
tients in the Emergency Depart-
ment at this time. Minors and pa-
tients with medically necessary 
reasons, deemed appropriate by a 
physician, are the only exception.


